
COBB-MARIETTA RETIRED EDUCATORS ASSOCIATION 

November 11, 2021 

 

 

President Ida Dixon called the meeting to order at 11:01 AM. Diane Hart led us in the Pledge and 

Deborah Paul did the Inspiration.  There were no new members.  November birthdays were recognized. 

 

We currently have 75 new GREA member and we need 18 more to meet our goal.  The October Minutes 

were approved.  Liz Bouis gave the Financial Report because Beverly Shumake was absent. 

General Account    $5,164.77 

Money Market     $23,055.14 

Wright Fund     $24,724.50 

McClure Fund     $156,455.37 

 

Liz also mentioned that we sold 23 Spotlight Ads (all profit) – 10 businesses, 10 in Memory of a person, 

and 3 in Honor of a person.  Ida encouraged us to recognize National Retired Educators Month by fixing 

treats for the school of our choice. 

 

Ida made the following announcements.  Books are on sale at each meeting and the proceeds go to our 

Scholarship Fund.  Debby Overstreet is improving and may be at our March meeting. Betty McCray 

recently had a stroke.  Ellen Simmons’ son died. Our thoughts and prayers are with these people and 

their families. 

 

Joe Boland did the Brag Jar.  Ida reminded us that we will be collecting Gift Cards for Homeless Cobb 

students at our December 9th meeting.  We participated in the very efficient and organized Auction 

which resulted in $607.  The meeting was adjourned at 11:59. 


